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Governing Body Chairs Briefing Sessions 
 
 
 
 

The role of the Governing Body Chairperson is recognised as being very 

important. Governing Body Chairs have a wealth of knowledge and expertise but 

we are aware there are very few opportunities for Chairs to share this with 

others.  These termly briefing sessions have been arranged to give Chairs an 

opportunity to get together to discuss topical items of interest and to share good 

practice.  The content of the briefings will be determined by the Chairs.   

Chairs will have an opportunity to: 

 Meet and interact with other Chairs; 

 Find out how other Governing Bodies operate and deal with situations; 

 Share good practice. 

The briefing is an informal meeting designed for Chairs to talk about any aspect of 

their increasing and challenging role.   

 
 


